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Circular: 020 
 
 

8 March 2023 
 

 

HAIRSTYLIST DEAN IS LEAVING US 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
It is unfortunate but Dean has decided to leave us, he will still be available until the end of 
March. 
 
Should any of you know of or have a hairstylist who may be willing to come and do hair in our 
salon, please would you let either Wilma or myself know or they can contact us direct. 
 

 
Warm Regards 

 
Roy Martin 
Assistant Village Manager 

 
 


